
South Colby Cooperative School Fundraising Agreement 

South Colby Cooperative Preschool is a non-profit school.  Only about 80% of the 
tuition covers the budgeted cost of educating a child at our school.  The remainder 
comes from donations and fundraising.  This helps keep tuition affordable to more 
families.  It also helps us to make updates to the school as needed.  In 2017 our 
fundraising helped to cover the cost for the cover of our playground.  Every family at 
South Colby Cooperative is REQUIRED to participate in two fundraisers.   

Some opportunities to do this include:  

•  Wreath sale which in October/November (we ask that you try to sell 6 items) 

•  Santa Breakfast in December (helping with set-up or donating an auction item 
for our silent auction) 

• Spring Bulb sales (again we ask that you try to sell $40 worth) 

• Fall Festival in October (set-up) 

• Donate you our annual Rummage Sale in June 

• Spring Art Gala (set-up or donating an auction item for our silent auction) 

• We may also have a take-over of some sort and coming and supporting that 

A fundraising deposit of $100 is required per family at the beginning of the school 
year.  This deposit will be refunded once your requirements have been met.   


